STATE OF CONNECTICUT

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION COMMISSION

May 9, 1984

Rocco V. D'Andrea v. Town of Greenwich, et al - 84-44

The above captioned matter has been withdrawn.

~ THE FREEDOM‘OF INFORMATION COMMISSION

Mariin D. Sponzo, Acting Clerk

mds

Telephone: (203) 566-5682
30 Trinity Street ¢ Hartford, Connecticut 06!_0_6
" An Equal Opportunity Employer



